
Location:   55116 First St, Astor 

Date/Time:   01/04/18 @ 1430 

Participants: Randy Dean, Area Maintenance Supervisor 

  Jeff Johnson, Roads Superintendent 

  Chris Hicks, Equipment Operator III (Third in Charge) 

  Ann Gebhard (property owner) 

 

Summary of Discussion: 

 

The issue of erosion in the canal was discussed.  Jeff suggested adding additional rubble to that already 
existing, and building a concrete swale between the fence and First Street. 

Ms. Gebhard seemed pleased with this suggestion. 

MA III will perform this suggested work as soon as possible, and will begin the work on 01/11/18. 


